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April 5, 2021 
 
 
Re: Redmond School District 
 Capital Bond Program  

Architectural Design and Consultant Services  
 Notification to Interested Parties of Intent to Award Design Services Contract 
 
Redmond School District intends to award a Design Services contract with BBT Architects 
for the Redmond Capital Bond Program. 

Thank you again for your time and for your effort you took in preparing your responses 
for this project.  We will be available to schedule a debrief meeting with interested firms 
upon request.   

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Chad Franke, Program Manager at 
(503) 508-7522 or email at chad.franke@hmkco.org. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
David McKay,  
Principal in Charge 
 


